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Dear Gladys Berijeklian  
 
The decision by your party to remove the award winning Philip Cox Stadium at Moore 
park is reckless at best. 
 
There are many reasons: The community has not be consulted - and over 200,000 
people have signed a petition who disagree with the need to rebuild The area is already 
congested and a new stadium will only create more problems for the area  
The stadium rarely is at capacity  
The Sydney Cricket & Sports Ground Trust has been irresponsible in allowing the 
stadium to slide into the current unsafe condition  
Olympic Park is an ideal location for the world's best sporting and entertainment events - 
it simply needs better public transport  
This money could be better sent on hospitals, schools and public transport  
The current stadium could be refurbished and save the state a huge amount of money  
 
PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE listen to the people - not simply the people that voted you in - 
and put a stop to this unnecessary building immediately.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Adam Worling 


